25th May 2018
Dear Parents/ Carers
  White House Farm 

Monday 25th June 2018
We have arranged to take the children from Nursery on a visit to White House Farm. The visit will take place on Monday 25th June, leaving school at 9.15 (children should come to school as normal at 9.00am). The visit is a full day and we will return for 3:10pm. 
As the trip is a full day, Nursery will be closed on Tuesday 26th June.
The children need to come to school in suitable clothing for a farm visit such as wellies/boots and waterproof jackets. They will also need a packed lunch, which should not include sweets or drinks in glass bottles.
The initial cost of the trip was £16.00 per child for the coach and entrance to the farm. However, the school is subsidising some of the cost for the visit. Therefore, the cost for the visit is only £10 for each child.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Tait
Reply Slip
  White House Farm
Monday 25th June 2018
I give my child: ____________________________ permission to go on the trip on Monday 25th June 2018
Contact No. for the duration of the visit___________________________
I enclose a contribution of £10.00
Signed: _______________________________
